
THE BEECHWOOD SCHOOL

May Newsletter 2024

The school year is going by so fast. We have a busy month of May planned.

We will begin this month learning about a Frog’s life cycles, and working on a

special Mother’s Day Craft. We will also have fun learning about bugs and insects

this month.

REMINDER: If you have not sent in a change of clothes for warmer weather please

do so asap.

Also please send your child in with socks and shoes/sneakers for the playground.

We want them to be able to run and play in the playground and not worry about

the wooden mulch getting stuck in their shoes, this often happens with sandals.

Please wear your red, white and blue on Thursday May 23rd. Beechwood will be

closed Friday May 24th and Monday May 27th for Memorial Day.

Thank you,
Mrs. Dee

Miss Neil

CLASS PICTURES:

THE LAST WEEK FOR SHOW AND SHARE/TELL WILL BE THE WEEK OF MAY 13th.


